
 

Two’s News 
Jan. 4-8  Week 21 Theme:  Winter 

Manners:  Wait your turn 

Bits of Intelligence:  Mammals 

Language Arts 

The Language room has a very busy week ahead.  We will 

introduce two new songs, on titled “Snowflakes Falling”.  Our 

new fingerplay will be “Here’s a Great Big Hill” and “Five Little 

Snowmen”.  We look forward to lots of flannel board fun!  “I’m 

a Penguin” is sure to be a new favorite.  The children will be 

talking about what snowmen wear as they build one on the 

flannel board. 

Concept 

There’s a lot to talk about this week in concept class.  During 

calendar time the children will learn about out new month of 

January and our new year 2021!  We have a winter matching 

game planned, as well as a snowflake counting activity.  The 

children will have a blast scooping ice cubes out of the water 

table.  The will also be a discussion about appropriate winter 

clothing. 

Craft and Writing 

It’s a new Year and time to work on cutting skills!  The 

children will cut both Play-Doh and scraps.  We begin the 

week with a special new year’s craft.  The children will enjoy 

ice painting and well as creating a winter tree from sticks 

found outside. 

Motor 

The teachers will work on the ball and wand to strengthen 

eye-hand coordination, tunnel play and an obstacle course.  

We will also enjoy playing snowman knockdown. 


